
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon and happy Friday! 
This week has flown by and has, as always, been an action-packed one. Though there has been 
some disruption—due to industrial strike action—lots of children in school have been finishing off 
their assessments. Termly, our teachers carry out formative assessment so that they can assess 
where the children are in their learning and plan appropriately for the next term. The children have 
tried their best and there are lots of successes to celebrate.  
In other news, the children have celebrated Red Nose Day today in school. Lots of children came    
into school dressed in superhero outfits or wore red to help with the celebrations. The whole school 
gathered for an assembly, led by the school council, in the morning and then had some exciting     
activities to carry out in their classrooms throughout the day. To raise money 
for the charity, we have been selling buns and cakes in school that have been 
kindly contributed by parents/carers and staff. A big thanks to Miss Iredale for 
planning and coordinating the day. We have a raised a total of £104. Well done 
Ebor Gardens community. Enjoy the weekend. 
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 95% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 1FA & 4LB for the best attendance this week. 

1FA & 4LB have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

R1, 1FA, 3JH, 3NB, 4RM, 5GA, 5HW, 6NP have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

N— 85% Rec 1— 96% Rec 2— 84%  1HM– 96% 1FA— 100% 2HW— 93% 2NI— 94%  3NB—98% 

3JH— 99% 4LB— 100% 4RM— 94%  5HW– 93% 5GA— 99% 6NP— 99% 6CH—96%   
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 

 

Tuesday 28th March 2023—Easter Discos in School  

Thursday 30th March 2023—Year 2 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Friday 31st March 2023—Year 5 Trip to Leeds Museum  

Friday 31st March 2023—School closes for Easter holidays  

Monday 17th April 2023—School reopens for the Summer 

term  



 

 


